
 

 

 
 

Tuesday 21st January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Reception Jungle Day 
 
Reception will be holding a ‘Jungle Day’ on Tuesday 11th February 2025.  We are inviting our 
Reception children to come to school wearing any jungle themed clothes or fancy dress they 
may have.  The teachers will be getting into the spirit of the day too and the theme will be ‘All 
Things Jungle’.   
 
During the day, the children will be doing crafts and playing games as a finale to the topic. 
 
We look forward to seeing their really wild costumes! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms S M Collins 
School Business Director  
Executive Head Teacher’s PA 
 
 


